
Octbber 8th, 2019 Tuesday
Brooks PAC meeting

* All present :'Karen Kamon {chairing the meeting}, Michelle Kirk-Treasurer,
Jaclyn Miller-new member, Bill Rounis-Principai, Lilia Cardcso-Gould-Secretarv

Michelle Kirk- Treasurer
l'rlo cheques and deposits made.
765 kids at $20 each
Games f und: $15,380 Did come in lower then most years.
Starting Balance at $20 404.86

GeneralAccount has a monthly charge of 3.50 a month. The PAC will no longer be
charged this manthly fee as of llov '1st

The fundraising that was done of $350 will reactivate this account l-ilia signed form to
reactrvate the account.

General account has a balance of $10,982.58.

Karen Kamon- Vice Chair

Lets discuss last months Financial Request Forms .

Chris Pritchard agreed already {or $2000 for the Explore Program
Darren Bennett-not here to discuss his request for photography class and t-shirt
business project.
Chris Bradseth -$1000 approved for food

Mr. Hounis
"Friends of Powell River" gave funds which will go towards food programs at the
schools.
l-lave applied to as many grants as possible for food programs.
Fundraising idea "Spring Family Photos" - sitting fees go to the school.
Photographer is Vince Goff

Karen Kamon.
ldentify the issue af vaping especially ii kids are being caught. Parents need to know
about this issue.
Willow Dunlop will be reimbursed for $162tor Brooks Gender and Sexuality Alliance
PAC to pay back Heidi at the o{fice because office paid Willcw Dunlop already

Chris Bratseth- possibly talk to Friends of Powell River for the $1200 . Pac approved
the $1000 for food last months meeting Rest is tabled until Chris Bratseth comes to a
PAC meeting to talk about the rest of his request



Darren Bennett needs to come in also and talk about his request.

Maranda Burnikell asking for $818 58- Link Crew T-shirts {57 T-Shirtsi approved by PAC

on Oct 8th, 2019

Jaclyn Miller
Jaclyn is a Westview PAC member
Went to D-Pac meeting and D-Pac paying for half of the Food Safe Pi'ogram
Advocacy Program students to be trained to be an advocate and communicate more
effectively
Bus stops-concern lor safety. Kids not to be droppeo olf at Field and Joyce
Ave. unsafe. [Vlanson Ave. and Field Street safer location for drop off.

Formal request from the PAC about bus routes for safeiy reasons. !\lorking group to
work out better options for routes and times. Find out where and when kids are being
dropped cff

The issues are: The back of Cranberry access
Slianrmon Routes
Gym nastics Academy iocation

Lets offer some solutions as this is being dlscusseei.

Jaclyn and Bill on "Bus Route Committee".

PAC- concerns with bus routes- request changes bus routes by parents.

Next PAC meeting Tuesday Nov i ?lh.2A1? 7pm Library


